
Sonora Sunrise Rotary Club         Weekly Bulletin 
                            Week of:   April 27 –May 3, 2016  
 
This weekly bulletin is put into place by our President Tom Teach, just to summarize the meeting 
highlights, announce upcoming dates, and important reminders for the coming week/events. 
Guest Speaker:   Dave Thoeny   Gave us a guided tour of our club’s website…it is 
wonderful.  If you missed it, connect with Dave, and he can even help you with 
clouds, Facebook and  ?Instaprint???.  He has taken some great pictures, excellent 
information, and wonderful images of our club in action!!  Thank you so much, Dave!!  
We all sure do appreciate it.  It takes a lot behind the scenes to end up with great 
works. 
             20 Members attending   0 guests        ½ drawing Winner: Robin Phillips 
 
IMPORTANT:   Board meeting 7AM    4/28(Thurs)      Sr Center      Greenley Road 
 
NOTES: 
1.  Angie invited club members to the Fire Academy Graduation set for Thursday April 28,  
     6:30PM  Oak Pavilion at Columbia College. It would be wonderful if a presence of our  
     members could attend in support of the fire fighters.  
2.  Note of thanks received from Sierra Non-Profit for our support of the Never Too Young  
     Award for the TC Volunteer Recognition Luncheon held last week.  The winner of our award,  
     Haley Gragg, would be happy to come to a meeting and introduce herself to us, share her  
     activities, and how this award impacts her.    
3.  SMRC: an extra $3000 for the Celebrity Waiters Dinner benefit.  Robin P. passed on the club  
     membership vote (from last week) and has not yet heard back from Julie Kline. 
4.  Chris Daly reported on two applicants for our Rotary Exchange to Australia in July.  She will  
     let us know further info later. 
5.  Tuolumne Museum Project:  Final information and decision to support the museum will be  
     made tomorrow at the club’s Board meeting. 
6   Special Athletes Event:  On May 6th (Fri)  Del and his crew will be BBQing for the Special  
     Athletes Event sat Summerville High School  9 to around Noon.  Contact Del if you’d like to  
      help.  (559-2656)  Or just show up. 
7.  FFA sent a letter thanking us for a $250 donation for their Wildcat Ranch Easter Egg Hunt.  
8.  The famed “Kick OUT” for our outgoing President will be June 25 at Robin and Jeff Phillips’  
     home in the Blue Belle area.  Keep the date in mind. We’ll have a great time as usual. 
9.  SRMC’s Annual Golf Tournament will be held on June 8 at Pine Mountain Lake Golf  
     Course in Groveland, benefitting SRMC’s new mobile clinic.  For information, please contact  
     Scott Dasko (sddasko@yahoo.com). 
 
 
NEXT WEEK’s speaker:        Assembly…..club business   
   

                             Invite a guest 


